
Important Information from PSNH about Work in your Neighborhood 



Public Service of New Hampshire 

P.O. Box 330, Manchester, NH  03105-0330 

Public Service of New Hampshire (PSNH) has 

some upcoming line maintenance work that is 

located in the corridor that passes through your 

neighborhood.   

In preparation for this work, PSNH’s environmen-

tal contractor will be working within the corridor, 

in November, to conduct field data collection and 

to flag sensitive resource areas. The contractors 

will be carrying proper identification.  

Construction is scheduled to start in early 2015, 

at which time a construction notification will be 

issued to provide additional information. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please call 

our Project hotline at: 

1-888-926-5334  

or send us an email at : 

NHTransmissionInfo@psnh.com 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation as we 

work to better serve you. 


